
From: Larry Eischen [mailto:eischen6322@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 6:02 PM 
To: Reiley Beth; Sen Courtney 

Subject: SB 716 

 

I am writing to protest the current legislative activity that appears be trying to overturn several 

years of hard work by various municipal and regional authorities in establishing an appropriate 

plan for land use. The legislature needs to butt out!  Please kill SB716. 

 

Larry Eischen 

Wilsonville 
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